J Schmoe

I firmly support this rule. I was a general contractor in California when they enacted a similar rule.
It was not a problem for contractors to comply with. I hear contractors here screaming it will put
them out of business. What the rule requires are things they should already be doing if they care
about their employees. Contractors will adapt. Don't back down. Working people need the
protection of this rule.



